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To:    House Environment and Transportation Committee 
  House Economic Matters Committee 
 
From:  Ellen Valentino 
 
Date:  February 9, 2021 
 
Re: HB 36 Environment – Packaging, Containers, and Paper Products – Producer 

Responsibility - Informational  
 
The MD-DE-DC Beverage Assn. is committed to working with policy makers in Maryland 
to find sustainable solutions that improve recycling, in a smart and efficient way.  
 
The beverage industry makes bottles that are 100% recyclable. We certainly want to 
optimize their collection and recycling so we can turn them into new bottles and cans, 
and so they do not end up as waste in the environment.  
 
We have a comprehensive new initiative in place to help advance this goal. See more on 
the attached presentation, which was made to the Environment Recycling Workgroup, 
on September 9, 2020.  
  
Early this session we supported HB 164 Department of Environment – Office of 
Recycling - Recycling Market Development. That Legislation has moved favorably out of 
this committee and the Senate companion bill is also heading favorably to the Senate 
floor.  
 
Efficient and effective recycling policies start with recycling studies and without a 
comprehensive market development study (HB 164) any new laws will fall short.  
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Thank you.


